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Washington State District 9 shall conduct a District Meeting at least once a month, except July, 

August and September (optional) due to tournaments and vacations.  In the event of 

emergencies, a monthly meeting may be cancelled or re-scheduled at the discretion of the 

District Administrator.  The monthly meetings shall generally be the second Thursday of each 

month, but may be the first or third Thursday if required by events.    

The District Administrator at the first District meeting of the current year in October shall 

propose a District Calendar for the coming “District year”(October thru Sept).  This calendar will 

include all the District meetings with dates, times and locations.  It shall be reviewed, discussed 

and approved by the League Presidents.  It will then be followed for the coming District year.  

This calendar shall include a short agenda for each monthly meeting.  This agenda shall outline 

the subjects that will be covered/taught that month.  Other subjects will be added to the agenda 

for that month as they arise.  The Leagues may request that items be added to the agenda if 

they are of a general interest to all Leagues.    

The monthly District Meetings shall be open to anyone interested in furthering District 9 Little 

League.  All District 9 Leagues Board of Director members are welcome to attend.  Each 

League’s President should make a very strong effort attend or arrange to have a league 

representative at each meeting to discuss, vote and return information to their Leagues on 

discussions and decisions.  
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